
 

 

 

 

STUDENT ATTENDANCE AT APISD ATHLETIC EVENTS 

 In order to continuously maintain a safe environment for our students, staff, and our guests at 

all APISD athletic events, APISD staff will enforce the guidelines below.  If you have questions or 

concerns please contact your child’s campus. 

APHS     361-758-3248 

AC BLUNT    361-758-2711 

CHARLIE MARSHALL ELEMENTARY 361-758-3455 

FAULK ELEMEMENTARY  361-7583141 

 

During all APISD Football Games, students 5th grade and below are to be 

accompanied by a parent/guardian or designated responsible adult at all times.  

Students and children that fall into this age group must be seated in the stands with 

their parent/guardian or responsible adult during the event.  Grades 6-12 students must 

sit with parents/guardian OR in the dedicated student section located next to the APHS 

Band.  All students are required to be in their seat unless they are leaving the game, 

making a purchase at the concession stand or going to the restroom.  Groups 

congregating between the stand and the concessions will be asked to please return to 

their seats.  There is no running on the sidewalks.  You may be asked to leave the event 

if you are not complying with these safety guidelines.  The purpose of these guidelines 

is to ensure a safe and enjoyable experience at all APISD events.   

Fans are not allowed on the track or field at the conclusion of the game until after the 

school song has played. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Notification will be on the APISD web-page & APISD Facebook page. 


